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Furen International School 
345 Old Nelson Road 
Singapore, 758692 
 
Dear Principal of FIS, 
 
The University of Arizona is pleased to consider FIS students for admissions. FIS A Level students will be 
considered for admissions into a Bachelor’s degree program at the University of Arizona in Tucson 
Arizona, based on their 10th & 11th results and their A level preliminary results in the final year. Students 
who are offered admissions with preliminary results will need to submit their official GCE A level 
qualifications when they are released by Cambridge.  
 
To be considered for admission to the University of Arizona, FIS GCE O level applicants must have a “B” 
average or higher. Students who fall below this standard for admissions may still be considered.  
 
Students with a grade of “A” on the GCE O Level English language exam will be considered for a waiver 
of the TOEFL/IELTS requirement. Students who are not granted a waiver must provide a sufficient IELTS 
or TOEFL score. Go to http://admissions.arizona.edu/how-to-apply/international/english-proficiency to 
view a list of ways to achieve English proficiency for admissions.   
 
Regards, 
 

 
Sergio A. Ayala 
Interim Director, Office of International Admissions 
University of Arizona 

http://admissions.arizona.edu/how-to-apply/international/english-proficiency

